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Amy Liefer named Director of Business Development 
for HSHS Southern Illinois Hospitals  

 
(BREESE, GREENVILLE, HIGHLAND, IL) – HSHS St. Joseph’s Hospital Breese, HSHS Holy 
Family Hospital in Greenville and HSHS St. Joseph’s Hospital Highland are pleased to announce 
that Amy Leifer has accepted the position of director of business development for all three 
HSHS Southern Illinois Division hospitals.  
 
Liefer joined Hospital Sisters Health System (HSHS) as the director of fund development at St. 
Joseph’s Hospital Highland in 2011. She has held various leadership roles at HSHS, most 
recently serving as Director of Philanthropy for Holy Family Hospital in Greenville and St. 
Joseph’s Hospital in Breese and Highland. 
 
Liefer holds a Master of Science in Organizational Leadership from Colorado State University. 
She is also a Certified Fund Raising Executive (CFRE), and also holds a Certificate in Fund 
Raising Management (CFRM) from Lilly Family School of Philanthropy. 
 
HSHS has initiated a search for a director of philanthropy for Holy Family Hospital in Greenville 
and St. Joseph’s Hospital in Breese and Highland. 
 
HSHS St. Joseph’s Hospital Breese, HSHS Holy Family Hospital in Greenville and HSHS St. 
Joseph’s Hospital Highland are part of the Southern Illinois Division of Hospital Sisters Health 
System, which also include HSHS St. Elizabeth’s Hospital in O’Fallon and HSHS St. Anthony’s 
Memorial Hospital in Effingham. 
 
Photo Caption: 
Amy Liefer, director of business development, for HSHS St. Joseph’s Hospital Breese, HSHS 
Holy Family Hospital in Greenville and HSHS St. Joseph’s Hospital Highland. 
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About Hospital Sisters Health System 
Hospital Sisters Health System’s (HSHS) mission is to reveal and embody Christ’s healing love for all 
people through our high quality, Franciscan health care ministry. HSHS provides state-of-the-art health 
care to our patients and is dedicated to serving all people, especially the most vulnerable, at each of our 
15 Local Systems and physician practices in Illinois (Breese, Decatur, Effingham, Greenville, Highland, 
Litchfield, O’Fallon, Shelbyville, and Springfield) and Wisconsin (Chippewa Falls, Eau Claire, Oconto 
Falls, Sheboygan, and two in Green Bay). HSHS is sponsored by Hospital Sisters Ministries, and Hospital 
Sisters of St. Francis is the founding institute. For more information about HSHS, visit www.hshs.org. For 
more information about Hospital Sisters of St. Francis, visit www.hospitalsisters.org. 


